

TOWN OF VERNON

14 PARK PLACE, VERNON, CT 06066 Tel: (860) 870-3665 Fax: (860) 870-3580

E-mail: jward@vernon-ct.gov

HYDRO POWER GENRARATION **SUB-COMMITTEE TO ENERGY COMMITTEE MEETING** August 20, 2009 **Draft Minutes**

Meeting opened at 6:15 pm on the Third Floor Memorial Building, Mayor's Office.

In Attendance:

John Ward, Peter Graczykowski, David Ignatowicz, Terry McCarthy, Scott Wieting, Tom Ouellette

Discussion was held on the purpose of the subcommittee, the location of possible sites. A discussion was also held on research to be done for the next meeting.

At 6:53 pm, Peter Graczykowski made a motion to adjourn. Seconded by Tom Ouellette. Motion passed unanimously.

Meeting adjourned at 06:54 pm

Respectfully Submitted,

John D. Ward

Town Administrator